
Dear Ms Garrett:

We wholeheartedly endorse the idea of a Marine Garden in the area of Coquille Point, Bandon.

We found this area twenty years ago.  Its magic continues to attract us as it does all visitors to the area.  Unfortunately 
humans are curious and often act without thinking.  Designating the fragility of this area and its properties, and 
providing advisories and warning signs, will go a long way toward maintaining one of the finest natural spots on the 
Oregon Coast.

Thank you for the work you're doing on behalf of the Bandon community.  We wish you continued success and ask 
that you contact us if you need help.

Yours sincerely,

Ann King and Rick Toth

Ann King and Rick Toth       
860 Ocean Drive
Bandon, Oregon 97411
USA
Tel:  541-347-2534
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